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Summary 

Under current law, the employees and officers of state agencies and other organizations 
subject to audit by the Office of Legislative Auditor (OLA) must promptly report certain 
suspected wrongdoing to OLA, except when the report would knowingly interfere with a 
criminal investigation.   

H.F. 1239 would modify this duty and require these same employees and officers to promptly 
report to both OLA and law enforcement. 
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